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RFriday, March 10, 2017 
 
«Customer_First_Name» «Customer_Last_Name»                 Personal Activation Code: «Code» 
«Address» 
«City», «State» «ZIP» 
 
Dear «Customer_First_Name» «Customer_Last_Name» 
 
We are writing to inform you of an incident that may have resulted in the disclosure of your name and 
payment card information. We take the security of your personal information very seriously, and sincerely 
apologize for any inconvenience this incident may cause. This letter contains information about steps you 
can take to protect yourself, and resources we are making available to assist you. 

On February 21, 2017, we discovered that an unknown individual may have accessed the credit or debit 
card information you typed into our website for the purpose of making a purchase from our online store, 
www.therafitshoe.com. As soon as we discovered what happened, we immediately took action to secure 
our system and started an investigation to determine what information may have been accessed. We 
determined that the unknown individual may have accessed customer payment card information, including 
your name, address, telephone number, and credit or debit card information.   

Securing your personal information is important to us. As a precautionary measure to safeguard your 
information from potential misuse, we have partnered with Equifax® to provide its Equifax Credit Watch™ 
Silver identity theft protection product for one year at no charge to you. A description of this product is 
provided in the attached material, which also contains instructions about how to enroll (including your 
personal activation code). If you choose to take advantage of this product, it will provide you with 
comprehensive credit file monitoring, automated alerts of key changes to your credit report, and up to 
$25,000 in identity theft insurance with no deductible. You must complete the enrollment process by June 
1, 2017. We urge you to consider enrolling in this product, at our expense, and we also recommend that 
you review the Additional Resources enclosed with this letter. 

We want to assure you that we are taking steps to prevent a similar event from occurring in the future, and 
to protect the privacy and security of your information.  These steps include conducting a complete security 
review of our website and changing all administrative passwords. In addition, we are in the process of 
changing our ecommerce platform to a new provider with stronger security measures.  

Please know that the protection and security of your personal information is our utmost priority, and we 
sincerely regret any inconvenience or concern this matter may cause you.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please call 1-866-393-9291, Monday through Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Allyson Gettinger,  
Customer Service Manager 
  

http://www.therafitshoe.com/

